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‘Being the best we can be, because with God all things are possible” 

 

Dear Parents 

Another busy week across the federation, with some glimmers of summer to 
enjoy as well. 

 

The children at both schools have continued to work hard and do their best 
in all aspects of the curriculum. I was happy to be able to share some  
amazing writing with pupils at both Tibberton and St Lawrence. 

 

It was a pleasure to watch the Tibberton swim team at the Wellington gala 
this week- the children showed great nerve and determination, but the best 
thing was their support for one another; they clapped and cheered for each 
race and were a credit to the school, and their parents. Congratulations on 
excellent teamwork, and being announced in 2nd place! 

 

Another congratulations has to go out to Sophie at St Lawrence and Bella at 
Tibberton who were the school winners in the Shropshire Book Fest       
competition- well done, girls. 

  

We are looking forward to the nice weather continuing, and to sharing more 
events and results with you next week. 

 

Wishing you a peaceful weekend, and remember school is closed on Monday 
for the early May bank holiday, 

Mrs Nash 

 

 

 
 

Here are this week’s Children who have 
been nominated by staff for their polite 
manners and good behaviour in the hall 

this week. 

Emmie, Elspeth, Millie S,  

 

 



AWARDS THIS WEEK GO TO…. 

 

Rory  - for amazing independent writing to start his story, using 
punctuation and blending words to spell. 

Riley  - for wonderful writing, full of description and atmosphere  

 

ST LAWRENCE VALUES AWARD 

Our St. Lawrence Values Award is an award nominated by the pupils and     
teachers to reflect the school’s values represented in the ‘St. Lawrence Way’.  
This week Miss Fisher has nominated Millie T  for showing respect to her friends 
and to all adults in school. 
 
The Spiritual Ambassadors this week have nominated 
 
Baaba—for being respectful and kind. 
 
TEACHER AWARDS 
 
Class One  

Johnny— for perfect counting skills in his learning this week  

 

Class Two 

Ella—  for showing resilience in her work.  

Millie— for a positive attitude towards learning.  

 

Class Three 

Lucas: For persevering this week with everything he has been asked to do at 

school, even though he hasn’t been feeling 100%. 

Emily: For completing all her home learning on Polling Day with such enthusiasm!  

 

Class Four 

Cora— for being a role model to her class.  

Harry— for always focusing on his work and finishing all the tasks. 

ATTENDANCE AWARD 

Class 1 have won this week’s Attendance Trophy  with an  attendance figure of  
98.7% 

Very well done!  
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CLASS 1 

Another fun and exciting week in Class 1. We have continued our learning about Farms. 
We have been learning abut the kind of jobs we would be expected to do and how farm 
machinery has changed over time. We thought about the meaning behind past, present 
and future. In Maths, we have been focusing on numbers beyond 20, the number system 
and number patterns.  

 

CLASS 2 

Class 2 have had a great week this week. We have been learning about fractions in our 
maths, using our senses to describe the rainforest in English. Our beans have started to 
grow and we are keeping a watchful eye on them.  

 

 

 

CLASS 3 

This week in Class 3, we have been     
talking about working together to solve 
problems in PSHE and, in computing, we 
have been learning how to program using 
Scratch. 

 

 

 

CLASS 4 

This week, Class 4 have impressed me with their work in Spanish. Having learnt  vocab-
ulary related to body parts, they have been using this knowledge to translate a song. 
Their translations were very accurate, showing how brilliant their understanding is now. 
Here there are some examples of their work!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have launched Woodland Worship sessions once a month at school, from 3:30
- 4pm, starting in February. The aim of these gatherings is to be together, to   
appreciate the world we have been gifted, to link to God through nature, and to 
reflect on our spirituality.  

 

Worship sessions will link to the seasons, and will take place outdoors in our   
wooded area. 

 

The dates we have planned are: 

May 9th and June 24th. 

 

You are all welcome to gather with us, and we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

DATE EVENT  
MAY  

Monday 6th School closed—May Day 

Thursday 9th 3.30pm Woodland Worship 

Friday 24th Last Day of Term 

JUNE  

Monday 3rd Back to School 

Tuesday 4th 

 

Class and Group photographs—Change of date now the    

14th June 

Class 4—Cadbury World trip 

 
Thursday 6th Class 3 & 4—Millichope Countryside classroom day—       

(Details to follow) 
Friday 7th  Childhood Day—Move a mile— (Details to follow) 

Tuesday 11th June Year 6—INSPIRE— Lichfield Cathedral 

Friday 14th Class and Group photographs 

Wednesday 19th Reception starter morning 

Year 5 Science afternoon at Adams Grammar 

 
Friday 21st Sports Day (Afternoon) 

Monday 24th 3.30pm—Woodland Worship 

Tuesday 26th Class 2 trip– Botanical Gardens Birmingham. (Details to 

follow) 

Thursday 27th/28th Year 6 Bikeability (Details to follow) 

Friday 28th Non uniform day 

JULY  

Monday 1st Reception starter morning 

Thursday 4th Reception starter afternoon 

Friday 5th Summer Fair 

Thursday 18th  Leavers Service in Church  - 1.30pm 

Friday 19th Last day of term 



 

 


